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20th July 2016  
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni

Many thanks for all your help and support this year. The school has had another very successful year. The children have once again achieved excellent standards in both key stages and GwE, (the authority in charge of monitoring school improvement) continue to recognise our very strong leadership in identifying the correct priorities in moving the school forward.
We have been a co-leading school and GwE have been extremely impressed with our pupils’ ability and skills to take responsibility within a collaborative learning situation.

We would like to celebrate the achievements of all our ex pupils and look forward to hearing the next cohort of 
G.C.S.E / A Level results. I would like to congratulate Leonie Smith on receiving Clwyd Head Girl, Science, P.E & German awards, and Ruth Allen on receiving Art and Technology awards. A big well done.

We would like to wish the current year 6s best wishes as they move on, as well as Katie and Freddie. We look forward to welcoming back Oliver and Maisie in September.  
Miss Davies’ contract with the school has come to an end, and we wish her well with her future career. We have really appreciated all her hard work and enthusiasm, the pupils have certainly enjoyed having her as a teacher in school and the staff have had a very likeable colleague. I am sure we will continue to see lots more of Miss Davies in the future.
We are really impressed at the progress some pupils are making on the Active Learn site and we are re-sending out pupil passwords today in case anyone has lost or mislaid theirs. Can I remind everyone about the summer reading scheme at local libraries. If children complete the scheme in Mold, Nia (from Mold Library) will be sharing their medals at a celebration in school. If you complete this in another library please send your child’s medal into school so that we can celebrate this.

If you have any monies outstanding for dinners, trips, after school club etc you will still be able to pay for these on online on the School gateway.

Please note the change to our email address - nemail@hwbcymru.net
The school will be leading the Family Service in Church on Sunday 4th September at 9.30am.  

All welcome.
We would like to wish everyone a very happy summer holidays. ~We look forward to seeing you on Monday 5th September. (Thursday & Friday 1st & 2nd September are training so teachers will be in school on this day if you have any queries before the start of term)  
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir
Janet Meaden, Headteacher






� EMBED Word.Picture.8 ���





St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nemail@hwbcymru.net" �nemail@hwbcymru.net� 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons











[image: image6.png]AT



   

[image: image3.png]Eco-Schools




 [image: image4.png]


BASIC SKILLS QUALITY MARK

[image: image3.png][image: image4.png][image: image5.emf][image: image6.png]_1508326132.doc
[image: image1.png]AT







